



Dear parents, children, staff and parishioners,

Thank you to the children in Miss Roberts' Class for their Assembly on Shakespeare. Your video was wonderful. Thank you to all the parents that were able to join us. Congratulations to the children that received an award or certificate.

Worker of the Week

Reception		Year 1		Year 2		Year 3		Year 4		Year 5		Year 6	
Timur R Rickyshea U Daniel J	Charlotte H Vanessa O'B Bella S	Ethan M	Szymon S	Kendra O	Katy B Evelyn L Molly K	Marlee C Ron R	Carrick G Frannica M Shanay M	Cole L Inayah W	Rebecca N Jayden C Noah M Lucie H	Kevin F George V Luke W Michelle K Florence C	Filip S Vaiga P Olivier M Janeve A	Berenice M-N Cian MacD Jovil G	Richard A Darcy H Aleksander G
Golden Bear				Intentional and Prophetic Value and Virtue									
Daya B	Paul A	Eloise L	Leon W	Oihane A-I Sophie C	Ivan A Brandon W-T	Filip R	Peter M	Osayuwamen E	Maria T	Georgia N	Exoucia B Sean N	Delna E Ava M	Lillie G
Attendance	Attendance: 97.5% 😂 Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%												
96.3% 98.1% 😊		98.2% 😊		98.5% ☺		97.5%		97.7%		95.8%			
House Point Winner Donatello House (128				Points) © Leading House: Rafael – 2060 Points									
Class Attendance Winner Miss Gibson (Year 4				n (Year 4) 1	00%								

Thank you to everyone that supported our Garden Party 2019

It was wonderful to witness the great Sacred Heart community spirit.

We raised a grand total of £1750 profit which was amazing – thank you \blacksquare

This money will now go into our School Fund bank account to enable us to purchase exciting things and treats for the children next year. Your support is always appreciated. Again, a huge thank you to all our wonderful staff for organising and running the community event.



Fancy working in Rise and Shine?

Sacred Heart Rise and Shine Club Voluntary Management Committee are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, motivated Playworker who will work as an effective member of the team.

We are looking for someone who:

- supports the Mission and ethos of the Club
- ♥ is committed to the development of the whole child
- ♥ is working towards, or is qualified to NVQ level 2 as a playworker
- demonstrates a high level of care
- has experience of working with children and within a team

Sacred Heart Rise and Shine Club Playworker Salary: £8.21 per hour pro rata - 20 hours per week – Term Time Only (38 weeks per year)

Morning Session - 7.30am to 9,00am / Afternoon session - 3.00pm to 5.30pm

Application packs are available on http://www.wmjobs.co.uk/

Please return to Mrs. Rita Chitty c/o Sacred Heart Rise and Shine Club or by email at r.chitty@romeromac.com

Closing date: 17.7.19 (12 noon) Interviews: To be confirmed



Year 4 Romero Sports Festival

On Thursday our Year 4 children attended a sports festival at Cardinal Wiseman school. The children took part in a number of sporting activities, including rounders, long ball, netball and athletics. These activities were led by the year 10 children from Cardinal Wiseman, who were a fantastic role model to all of our children. Our children were exceptionally well behaved, and this was noted by the Cardinal Wiseman leaders and other staff members in Romero. © The children thoroughly enjoyed the day and displayed excellent sportsmanship skills and were very respectful to their competitors. The winning continent was Asia and the winning country was the Philippines.

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

□E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com
Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk
Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT Telephone: (024) 76456 214









On Monday, we welcomed Alex T Smith (author and illustrator) to our school, along with all our Year 3 children from across the Romero Academy to our Literacy Festival. We were super excited and he told us how he became inspired to become an illustrator, drew his four dogs who live at home with him and every child had a go drawing Claude. What a wonderful day. He personally signed a number of books for our school also.

Mary Poppins Tuesday 9th July

Next week, Year 5/6 will be performing their end of term show (Mary Poppins) for the rest of the school. Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting the Albany Theatre to watch the dress rehearsal performance at 10am. In the afternoon Year 3 and Year 4 will be watching the Matinee performance at 1pm.

PLEASE NOTE THAT YEAR 3/4/5/6 WILL BE RETURNING TO SCHOOL AROUND 4:15PM – SO PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS TO COLLECT. THEY WILL NOT BE BACK FOR 3:15PM.

Year 5/Year 6 — if any parents want to collect their children from the theatre from 4:00pm (approx.) on Tuesday 9th July, then please let us know, as I know it is a very quick turnaround before the evening show, as the children will need to be back at the theatre for 6:00pm to get read for the main evening show.

New Nursery/Reception Parents

Please join us for our 2nd transition meeting.....Wednesday 10th July - 9:00am until 10:00am. Children to stay and play in their new environments. Parents are welcome to stay and have breakfast with members of SLT in the Cedar Lodge where they can ask any questions or talk through any concerns they may have regarding their children's smooth transition into school. We are very much looking forward to welcoming you back!

Current Reception children will be asked to enter school through the studio in their PE kits (they do not need their bags for this day) where they will be welcomed by Miss Kennedy for an exciting day of sporting fun.





Achievement Awards

We will be holding our termly achievement awards in a weeks time — remember you will receive an invitation for this through Parent Mail.

Tuesday 16th July
 Wednesday 17th July
 Wednesday 17th July
 Wednesday 17th July
 10:30am
 Year 2, 3 and 4
 Year 5 and 6

Year 6 SAT results

We are expecting the official results for the children at some point (week beginning 8th July). We will process the details and we hope to give the results to the children by Friday 13th July. Good luck children, I am sure you have achieved great things!





** Music Concert for Parents **

Mr Shepherd and Mr Roe would like to invite parents of children who have guitar/piano/violin lessons with them to a sharing celebration of their musical talents on **Monday 15th July at 9:00am** in the hall. This will be the perfect opportunity to see how their music skills have developed over the year and for the whole school to enjoy their talents and join in with some singing



Pupil Progress Report

There will be a written Pupil Progress report sent home for Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 on **Friday 12th July** with an optional drop in session after school on **Monday 15th July 3.00pm** — 4:00pm to speak to the class teacher about the report.

The Romero Academy has a new report format this year that all 7 Primary Schools will be using. We are also including the attendance data for the whole year detailing which children have met the target of 97% attendance. All documents will be presented in a sealed envelope and given to your child to take home at the end of the day. We would be grateful if you could send back your comment slip for your child's school file. Thank you.

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

■E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT **Telephone: (024) 76456 214







End of Year Data/Attendance

On the same day (Friday 12th July) we will be sending home your children's end of year data, detailing if your child is working at the expected level, at a greater depth or working towards the expected level. Children in Year 6/Year 2 will also be bringing home their SATs results. Children in Year 1 and Year 2 will bring home their results from their phonics tests. These results will be carried forward into the next year group, ready for September 2019. Well done to all the children for working so hard over the past year — we are very proud of you. ©



Conkers - Year 4 Residential Visit (11th and 12th July 2019)

Next week, the children in Year 4 will visit Conkers (A world of Adventure and Discovery at the heart of the National Forest). The children will stay for one night and two days and will experience activities to help them develop their team building skills, shelter building, mapping skills and much, much more. Have fun children!

Outstanding Payments



Please could we remind any parents that have any outstanding debts for dinners, trips or music tuition to make those payments as soon as possible so that we can ensure everything is balanced before the end of the school year. Please pay through Parent Mail. Thank you for your co-operation





Mary Poppins — Year 5 and Year 6 Summer Show (Tuesday 9th July: 1:00pm AND 7:00pm) TICKETS SELLING FAST FOR TUESDAY EVENING

Please visit the Albany Theatre website to buy your tickets - www.albanytheatre.co.uk/sh-marypoppins
The children will be performing TWO shows this year —

a matinee performance at 1:00pm and an evening performance at 7:00pm.

Please book your tickets early to avoid disappointment.

Adults £9 / Children £6. See website above for more details.

May Bank Holiday amendment - 2020

There has been an amendment to the May Bank Holiday in 2020. It is moving from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May to commemorate the 75th anniversary of VE Day. Please make this change to your diaries — we will be reissuing our Term Dates for 2019/2020.

Extra-Curricular activities/clubs — Summer Term 2019 (4:20pm collection for all clubs please)

LAST WEEK FOR CLUBS

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	
Athletics Year 3 and 4	NONE - Football Years 4,5,6	Netball Years 3,4,5,6	Cricket Year 3 and 4	
Art Club R 1 2 (Y4)	Playground Games R,1,2,3	Musical Theatre R12	Gymnastics R to 6	

Summer Term Dates

Nursery Graduation	15 th July	10:00am — 11:00am			
		2:00pm - 3:00pm			
Nursery parent consultations	15 th July	3:30pm – 4:30pm			
Parent Consultations (drop-ins) YR — Y6	15 th July	3:00pm – 4:00pm			
Yr6 Leavers Mass followed by BBQ	15 th July	6:00pm			
Achievement Awards R/1	16 th July	9:00am			
Achievement Awards 2/3/4	17 th July	9:00am			
Achievement Awards 5/6	17 th July	10:30am			
Yr6 Leavers' Assembly	19 th July	9:10am			
Summer Holidays 20th July					

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

■E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT ☎Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
Parish Priest: Father Tonu Norton

Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)







Week at a Glance

Dete	T:	A -et de.			
Date	Time	Activity			
Value and Virtue — Intentional and Prophetic					
Monday 8 th July All Day		Year 5/6 Technical run at Albany Theatre (see separate letter)			
	Morning	Guitar for children			
Tuesday 9 th July	All Day	Year 5/6 Mary Poppins Play Performances (Albany Theatre)			
	Morning	Piano and Violin Lessons (last one)			
	Morning	Year 1/Year 2 to watch Dress Rehearsal of Mary Poppins (Albany Theatre)			
	Morning	Guitar			
	Afternoon	Year 3/Year 4 to watch Matinee performance of Mary Poppins (Albany Theatre)			
	3.20pm – 4.20pm	Tennis Club Years 4 and 5 (last one)			
	7:00pm	Year 5/Year 6 Mary Poppins Performance (Albany Theatre)			
Wednesday 10 th July		SPORTS DAY			
	9:00am - 10:00am	Nursery and Reception 2 nd Transition Morning			
	11:45am	Sports Day Parent Picnic (school field)			
	1:00pm - 3:00pm	Sports Day (whole school)			
	3.20pm – 4.20pm	Rounders Years 5 and 6 (last one)			
Thursday 11 th July	All Day	Year 4 Conkers Residential — leaving at 9am prompt			
Year 2 Mass	9:00am	Year 3 Gift of God's Joy Mass (Sacred Heart Church)			
	Afternoon	Year 3 Communion Party			
	3:20pm – 4:20pm	Football Training (last one)			
Friday 12 th July	All Day	Year 4 Conkers Residential — returning approx. 3:30pm			
	9:00am	Reception (both classes) end of Year Assembly			
	Afternoon	Catholic Gaelic Football Tournament Year 5 6			
	Afternoon	Whole School Shakespeare: Tempest Performance (following Literacy Festival).			

I hope you have a wonderful weekend.
Keep enjoying the good weather!

Mr P Madia Principal



Coventry

Partnership

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School
Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW

Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

□E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Principal: Paul Madia

Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT ■Telephone: (024) 76456 214







A youth group for 11-17 year olds

(For this term only we're opening our invite to secondary school children and anyone in Year 6 (age 10+), getting ready to join secondary school from September).

Stoke St Michael's Church Centre

Term-time Thursdays, 7:00pm—8:45pm



Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 ■E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/ ■E-mail parish@sacredheart-coventry.org Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)







Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

■E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT ☎Telephone: (024) 76456 214







DINAL WISEMAN



Cardinal Wiseman welcomes you

Open Evening Wednesday 18th September 2019 6pm-8pm

The Principal, Mr Leverage, will make an address in the hall at 6.30pm









Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School
Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW

Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

□E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk
Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT ■Telephone: (024) 76456 214

